



# Ram Gram August 21, 2025

#### **CONSTRUCTION UPDATE**

Just a friendly reminder that the church is a construction zone and no one is allowed to enter the church during or after work hours. Thank you for understanding.

Also, please remember that the west parking lot (formerly Quick Pick) is to be used ONLY by families who have a Little Ram. This includes drop-off and dismissal.



NO SCHOOL Friday, August 29- PD for teachers Monday, September 1- Labor Day

## **PTO MEETING**

Save the Date Thursday, September 11 6:00 p.m. Cafeteria

Families that attend will earn a free dress for their student(s) for Friday, September 12.

## **HAITI FREE DRESS**

Our first school-wide *Free Dress for a Donation* will be Friday, August 22. Bring in a monetary donation to your homeroom teacher and enjoy a free dress. All proceeds will be combined with the parish collection for our sister parish in Haiti.

#### **YOUTH CHOIR**

On September 2nd we will begin rehearsals for those students interested in being in the youth choir. Youth choir is open to students in 3rd-8th grade. The choir will sing at school masses. There is a possibility that the choir may sing on a couple of Sundays during the school year (on a weekend when the school is helping with hospitality). Youth choir will meet after school on Tuesdays (beginning on September 2nd) in the music room until 4pm.

#### **USI READING PROGRAM**

USI is offering a 12-week Building Reading Skills course, taught by USI pre-service teachers. This low-cost customized tutoring experience will start on Tuesday, September 2; class will not be held on September 9 or October 7. The last session is on December 2. Sessions will be held on Tuesday evenings in the Rice Library, room 1003, from 6-6:45 p.m. If your student in grades 1-5 needs a bit of extra reading help, this is a wonderful opportunity. Families can learn more by calling directly (812-465-1117) or by visiting their web site:

https://www.campusce.net/usi/course/course.aspx? C=59&pc=79&mc=0&sc=0&\_ga=2.144233021.98 9676433.1672757403-185845302.1666199568

# SIP & SUPPORT

Plan to join us on Saturday, September 27 for our annual Sip & Support! It's a great way to meet new families and connect with friends.

All proceeds from this event help fund marketing projects for our school.

We have added a few new items to the evening. Be sure to check it out! Attached is information on purchasing tickets and/or sponsorships.

